
STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION

To: Mayor Gavin Buckley

From: Michael Mallinoff

Date: July 6, 2023

Subject: R-35-23: FY 2024 Fines Schedule Correction

Purpose of legislation
The purpose of this legislation is to correct the Fiscal Year 2024 fines under Title 17 of the City
code.

Impact of legislation on operations
This legislation corrects an administrative error and is intended to maintain existing operations.
If the legislation does not pass, the City would no longer be able to assess and collect fines for
“Illicit Discharge and Connection Stormwater”, which would have to be communicated to staff so
that they know to no longer assess them.

Impact of legislation on staffing
This legislation does not impact staffing.

Prepared by Victoria Buckland, Assistant City Manager


